
Click Here For Brother David's June Newsletter

HAPPY FEAST OF SAINT ANTHONY !!!!!!!!

REGENTS EXAMS THE NEXT TWO WEEKS !!!!!!!

REGENTS EXAMS ARE THE NEXT TWO WEEKS: BE PREPARED !!!!!

Library News
Library News:It's been a VERY productive year - Click the button below to see a few highlights!
Join us for Summer Library Adventures Enjoy SORA for all your leisure reading, listening and
summer assignments. To expand more free resources available check out how to add
additional collections . All incoming 9th graders are welcome to enjoy all of our Library
Resources.

http://www.stanthonyshs.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/BDA-Newsletter-June.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-GZjg-FcvqADJhq9z5mwzo1VxTbZdQ3I/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1tzjBcmstNJ3wPim3h_bQxcYjRcZj2j_fxRf7uRwwoFc/edit?usp=sharing


As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Accessit.

2023 Library Highlights

Congrats to our Celtic Friar Pipers and Drummers for their SECOND PLACE SHOWING at the New
Jersey Festival Competition over the Weekend.

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

On the Horizon: Regents Exams, Friar Summer Camps, Friar Summer Enrichment Programs,
Summer School Registration.

Welcome Class of 2027!!!!!

You can still apply to Saint Anthony’s HS online or call our Admissions Office Ext 226 for more
information.
Our admissions office continues to get inquiries about the school, many thanks to Mr. Farrell,
Miss Malangone and Mrs. Mazzucca for all they do. Thanks to YOU as well for spreading the
NEWS about Saint Anthony’s HS.

Blessed Feast of Saint Anthony to all!!!
Diocesan Quo Vadis Retreat Day here on July 29th.

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

mailto:library@stanthonyshs.org
https://us.accessit.online/STA19/#!dashboard
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oo_IsUMZlPGJ4qkh-L5fNA2PaWmm49BS/view?usp=sharing
https://friarathletics.org/
https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-resources


Last Friday was our last day of classes. so many pictures were
taken with happy faces as students boarded the Buses. Well now
we are in the midst of REGENTS EXAMS. Let us all prepare well as
we end the 2022-23 school year. Summer Camp, Summer
Enrichment classes will begin June 26 as well as Summer School.
Let us all enjoy the great days ahead of us.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org

https://mailto:brdavid@stanthonyshs.org/

